
BY MAIL AND FACSIMILE: (202) 232-2592 
OFFICE OF 

E~1VIRGNMEf.I I-AL INFOHMATKtN 

Ms. Heather Brandeis White 
Environmental Working Group 
17 1 8 Connecticut Avenue, N. W 
Suite 600 
Washington, DC 20009 

RE: Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”), 5 U.S.C. 0 552 
Request No. HQ-RIN-01332-02 

Dear Ms. White: 

By letter dated April 4,2002, and received in this office on April 4,2002, you asked for a 
fee waiver in connection with your FOIA request for records related to Meetings with Monsanto 
Officials about Anniston, AL. 

We have reviewed you fee waiver justification, and based on this information provided, 
your fee waiver has been granted. EPA’s Office of the Administrator and the Office of General 
Counsel will be responding to your FOIA request. 

If there are any questions, please contact me at (202) 566-1662. 

Sincerely, / 

Cynthia Floyd-Coleman 
Headquarters Freedom of Information 
Office (2822T) 

Internet Address (URL) http iiwww epa.gov 
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